
 
Huntsdale Town Council Special Meeting 

October 19, 2007 
Katy’s Little Lodge B & B 

 
Special Meeting called to order by Debby Lancaster at 5:30 p.m. 
Ana Lopez, spokesperson for the Huntsdale Building Code Committee, presented the 
plans and land usage agreement for building permit approval on a deck that Patty 
Orschelon is building on the back of her trailer located on Sarr St. 

Vote was taken for approval of permit. 

Debby Lancaster yea   Kurt Shryack  yea 

Dallas Lancaster yea    Dorthy Eberhart yea 

Ed McGee  not present 

 

Permit # 0005 was issued to Ms Patty Orschelon 

 

Huntsdale Building Code Committee was directed to draft an amendment to the current 
Huntsdale Building Codes to include the issuance of fines and penalties for not 
complying with procedures. 

 

Kurt Shryack motioned that the meeting be adjourned. Dallas Lancaster 2nd the motion. 
 


